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Supporting you on  
GCSE Results Day
Members of the College admissions team are 
available if you would like to talk about your 
results. Please telephone staff at the London Road 
Campus on 01743 342 342 if you would like to 
discuss your results.

SCG will host an advice event from 4-6pm at the 
London Road Campus on Thursday 20 August 
2020 if you would like to speak to a member of the 
admissions team in person about your results. 

Due to the Covid 19 situation this will have to be  
by appointment only so please email on 
GCSEadvice@shrewsbury.ac.uk to request a 
timeslot to attend. You will only be allowed to bring 
one carer/parent with you if you attend and must 
follow all the safety guidelines.

Enrolment  
Appointment
If you have already applied to SCG, we will have sent 
you enrolment information which was posted to you 
at the end of July.

If you have any questions about your  
enrolment at SCG, then please contact  
us on 01743 342 342 or  
email info@scg.ac.uk.

What if you can’t make your 
enrolment appointment?
Contact us by telephone on 01743 342 342 
informing us if you need an alternative slot.

If you can’t make any of the dates during enrolment 
week contact us to arrange an alternative date on 
01743 342 342.

Please note if you have an application for an A level 
programme and are unable to make the enrolment 
and can’t attend before Thursday 27 August, then 
you MUST contact us to ensure we can guarantee 
your course choice.

Let us know if you’ve decided not to enrol with 
Shrewsbury Colleges Group. This is important as we 
will be able to offer your place to another applicant.

Whatever your results, you should still attend the enrolment appointment where we will discuss the  right course  for you.


